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Dear Oregon Legislators
I support LC 19 with improvements for climate. I do so as a homeowner and very senior citizen who lives
in Precinct # 9 in Roseburg OR on the South Umpqua River. Increases in FEMA Insurance and Property
taxes are only two of my concerns. What safety measures are occurring for the impact of very current and
certain future impacts of the changing Oregon climate and World Climate. Every week I witness changes
in the rise and fall or the river passing by and note how different its activity compared to years past. Last
year I had to leave my home because of electrical outages lasting for days and weeks. Last summer the
river flow was so low that I found myself so saddened by the memories or years past when my 4
grandchildren boated and swam and frolicked in healthy flowing water. They and all other friends have
not been in the river here for 5 or 6 years. Please act now!

Also we have almost no recycling program here in Roseburg. What a shame on all. Hurts my heart every
time I put out the trash!
Warmly,
Lillene Fifield
Precinct 9 on the Umpqua River
Roseburg, OR 97471


